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Port Hedland Lumsden Point Dredging & Reclamation works 
2024 

Number: PH 17/24 Date Issued: 30/09/2024 

 

Date of Effect: 30 September 2024  

Details: Lumsden Point Dredging & Reclamation works  

Former Notice: N/A  

Charts & Publications: Aus 53  

Further Notice: On completion of works  

Attachment: N/A  

Mariners and port users are advised that activities relating to the Lumsden Point 

Dredging & Reclamation works are expected to commence on 30 September 2024 and 

expected to be ongoing for nine to ten weeks. 

The dredging work will be completed in two phases: 

• Phase 1 (zone 1 as per figure 1) incorporates work East of a bearing connecting 

berth’s AP3 and NPD. 

• Phase 2 (zone 2 as per figure 1) is located over the “Wedge”.  Work in zone 2 is 

expected to start in the first week of November 2024, or soon after. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1 
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The vessels involved for the duration of the dredging campaign are mentioned in the 

table below. 

VESSEL NAME VESSEL TYPE 

J.F.J De Nul Cutter Suction Dredge 

DN207 and Bhagwan Abrolhos Multicat Support Vessels 

Pure Adrenalin Survey Vessel / CTV 

 

All Mariners and Port users are to be aware that the J.F.J De Nul will have a steel floating 

pipeline extending between the dredger and Lumsden Point.  All vessel traffic to remain 

a safe distance of this pipeline and all associated equipment. 

All vessels involved in the dredging campaign will be maintaining a watch on VHF 

channel 12 and 16 and will display the appropriate lights and shapes as required by the 

COLREGS.  

Mariners should exercise caution when navigating in or near the vicinity of the dredging 

and surveying works. 

All incidents shall be reported to the PH VTS on VHF 12 or 16 or by calling 08 9173 9030 

as soon as practicable. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
Behrouz Daei Zadeh 

Harbour Master (Port Hedland) 
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J.F.J De Nul Cutter Suction Dredge  Multicat – DN207 

Bhagwan Abrolhos 
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